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Transport Access Program 
Edgecliff Station Upgrade  

The Transport Access Program is a Transport for NSW initiative to provide a better experience for public 

transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure and integrated transport infrastructu re. 

 

Project overview 

Transport for NSW is upgrading Edgecliff Station to make it more user-friendly and easier for everyone to 

access. 

Key features of the station upgrade include:  

 Two new lifts will provide access to the train platforms and the bus interchange 

 Four escalator replacements between the train platforms and concourse 

 Relocated ticket gates to improve customer flow  

 New kiss and ride zone on New McLean Street 

 Improved pedestrian access and safety in the bus interchange with introduction of 

pedestrian crossings. 
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Project update 

Degnan has been awarded the contract for the design and construction of the Edgecliff Station Upgrade.  

In the coming weeks, non-intrusive investigations will be carried out in and around the station, including 

adjacent to retail tenancies and within the bus interchange. The findings and results from the 

investigations will influence the final design of the project. Main construction will commence in the coming 

months. 

Notice of out of hours works 

Site investigation works will commence this week, with investigations to be undertaken between the hours 

of 10pm and 5am nightly (Sunday to Thursday inclusive) from Thursday 17 May until 31 May 2018. 

The reason the works are being done outside standard working hours is to reduce the impact on rail 

customers. Works will be inaudible outside the station building. 

Standard construction hours  

Some other minor investigative works may be undertaken throughout the month during standard working 

hours, which are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm Saturday.  

Notifications of any works occurring outside of these standard hours will be given prior to works 

commencing. 

Keeping the community informed 

The community will be kept informed with regular project notifications and information via the project 

website found at: https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-projects/edgecliff-station-upgrade . 

For further information on the project, please call the Project Infoline on 1800 684 490 or email 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
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